
September 2, 2010

Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 0330 1-2429

Re: DT 10-183 Granite State Telephone, Inc., et al, Petition Regarding CLEC
Registration within Their Exchanges

Subject: Petition to Intervene of segTEL, Inc.

Dear Ms. Howland:

This letter is the petition of segTEL, Inc., to intervene in the above-named docket pursuant to NH
Code of Administrative Rules, Puc 203.17.

segTEL is a competitive local exchange provider in New Hampshire, and on March 9, 2009 was
granted registration within the exchanges of the petitioning RLECs. segTEL’s ability to serve its
customers is directly affected by the nondiscriminatory and competitively neutral services made
available by the RLECs, and how its registration and authorization to serve may be affected by
this proceeding.

For the foregoing reasons, segTEL requests to intervene in this proceeding.

Please add Jeremy Katz and me to the service list for this docket; ieremy~segTEL.com and
katl~,se~TEL.com. This notice is being supplied via email with hard copy to follow by US
Mail.

Sincerely,

Kath Mullholand
Director of Operations
phone 603 676-8222 x103
fax 978 856-2687
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